

10 October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

We have recently competed in both a boys and girls 5 aside football tournament, which has now determined the leagues we will play our fixtures in this academic year. Fixtures against other schools will be arranged in the coming weeks and months, both at home and away.

To support the team development, all children in Year 6 are invited to attend mixed boys and girls football training sessions staffed by Promise Coaching. There will be 5 sessions taking place on a Monday from 3.10-4.10pm, starting on Monday 4th November, with the last session on Monday w/c 2nd December.

Children will need to bring suitable clothing to change into, which must include football boots and shin pads. Ideally, they should bring a piece of fruit or small snack to eat before they start and ensure that they bring their water bottle.

All children that wish to represent the school in a competitive football match will have the opportunity before the season ends. Selection for matches is made according to several factors, including commitment at training, behaviour during PE lessons and squad rotation.

If your child wishes to attend, please click the attached link and complete the necessary information by Wednesday 23rd October. Promise Coaching staffing levels will be organised according to the number of children signed up and therefore we may be unable to add any additional children once this deadline has passed.

Many thanks,

ACE PE Team.



